
From: Nicholas Zagar <nick.zagar@kw.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 11:31 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Breezeway in ZBA (Vinewood Blvd - Lancaster/Schmaltz) 
 

 
Jon, 
 
I write this note in support of my neighbors Blake Lancaster and Jodi Schmaltz who are appearing before 
the ZBA. I live directly across the street - attached is my view of their home that I see everyday.  They are 
great neighbors and friends.  I'm not sure what this issue is about or who it is helping because the 
breezeway has always been there - since the house was built (nearly 80 years ago).   Updating 
the facade on the front of the enclosure (old aluminum, glass and screen) only makes their property and 
the neighborhood nicer.  I strongly favor their application and request that the city grant it. 
 
Nick 
--  
Managing Director, Commercial  
Keller Williams Ann Arbor 
917-557-9172 
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